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لايْكُمْ ا مُ عا لَا لسَّ  

 
Dear Parents 
 
Please note Madressah has been closed due to covid 19 and will remain closed till the end of the summer 
 
Insha Allah Madressah will re - open on Tuesday 25th August 2020 – as per new prospectus – attached  
 
Exams – We will not be going ahead with the exams online as we originally planned , as during the recent trial , we 
had less than 20% of children who took part. We thank those children who made an effort! 
The Exams will now take place when Madressah is resumed after the summer break. 
 
Oral Exams – These have been completed and any student that didn’t take these exams will have the oppurtunity to 
do so when Madressah re opens.  
 

Re - Registration forms to be handed out to all students when we return to Madressah in August, must be 
returned to secure place for 2020 / 2021 
                                 Prospectus / registration form is on line – www.muslimschooloadby.co.uk 
 

Free E books – download the app  - register www.ieosa.com – our Madressah books free to download! 

 
We will also be sending revision books via whatapp for your children to practice.  
 
Please save this Telephone number in your diary – MSO Whatapp Number 07834813971 

You can only receive the message if you save this number – this is Muslim School Oadby - contact telephone number  
 
Contact Details – If you have changed any of your contact details , please kindly email us to update our records. 
Should you decide to remove your child from Madressah  , please kindly inform us immediately so that we can 
allocate the space to another child. 
 
We wish you all a safe summer break with your Family , remember us in your Dua`s. 
 
Jazakallah Khair 
 

زبير حسام    

Zubeir Hassam 
Principal,  Muslim School Oadby 
www.muslimschooloadby.co.uk  
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